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MEMORANDUM FOR: Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director, Division of Licensing, NRR

FROM: Richard C. Lewis, Director, Division of Reactor Projects

SUBJECT: LICENSING 0F GRAND GULF UNIT 1 - RESPONSE TO CONGRESSMAN
MARKEY'S LETTER OF MARCH 13, 1984

We have reviewed, in detail, Congressman Markey's letter of March 13, 1984, in
which he expressed concern about problems identified at the Grand Gulf facility.
The enclosed response to Congressman Markey's letter provides our reply to those
questions which dealt with Region II actions and licensee responses to those
actions. We have previously provided Carl Stahle. of your staff with a draf t of
our response for use in preparation of the NRC response to Congressman Markey's
letter.

If you have any questior.s on this issue please contact Don Price of my staff.
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h :hard C. Lewis

Enclosure:
Letter to Congressman Markey
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C. Stahle, NRR
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